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March Teacher and Staff Appreciation will be a brunch 
hosted by first grade families on March 20th. Show your 
love for our staff and sign up here!
http://tinyurl.com/1stGradeBrunch

The Book Fair will be back March 11-15. The fair will be open to parents and 
caregivers on the afternoon of Tuesday, March 12 during family/teacher 
conference week. Check out the flyer here: 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/glencairnelementaryschool1

Volunteers are needed to help students shop for and purchase books. Please 
sign up here to help with the book fair: http://tinyurl.com/gcbookfair 

Book Fair

Teacher Appreciation

BJ’s Restaurant & Brewhouse - 2515 Lake Lansing Rd
Thursday, March 14th 4:30pm-9:00pm

BJ’s will donate 20% back to GECC if you share the 
attached flyer when you order.

Chipotle - 1603 Lake Lansing Rd
Wednesday, May 8th 4:00pm-8:00pm

Chipotle will donate 25% back to GECC if you use order 
code AKNVELD or show attached flyer in restaurant.

Upcoming Restaurant Fundraisers

We have 45 families signed up with Kroger Community 
Rewards so far, which provides around $100 each 
quarter for the GECC. If you have a moment, please 
consider activating your account to support our school 
with this quick and easy fundraiser - thank you!

Kroger Community Rewards
Meet Kristin - Mileage Club Chair

Kristin is a parent to 2nd grader Bea and 
7th grader Ben. She works as General 
Counsel for the Municipal Employees' 
Retirement System of Michigan. She also 
serves on the Board of Directors for the 
Glencairn Neighborhood Association and 
the Haven House, among other volunteer 
roles. She loves Mileage Club because she 
is really passionate about physical fitness 
for kids at all ages and skill levels. Email 
her at kbealsbellar@gmail.com if you want 
to partner with her to make Mileage Club 
a success this spring.

Meet Rebekah - Science Night Chair

Rebekah is a parent to 3rd grader Blake 
and future kindergartner Tegan. She 
works as a Safety Technologist in MSU’s 
Office of Environmental Health and 
Safety. One of her passions is exploring 
the beauty of our universe through 
astrophotography with other women in 
the Solar Sisters Astrophotography 
group. She enjoys Science Night because 
it introduces the kids to a wide variety of 
science fields.

Volunteer Spotlight
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